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Dear valued customer:  
 
Broadcom Inc. announces the obsolescence some PCIe and USB products. This obsolescence takes 
effect from notice issue date of April 20, 2018. The replacement products noted below may be closest 
equivalent available but not direct replacement of obsolete product.  
 

Impacted Product Replacement Device Comments 

PCI9080-3 PCI9080-3G  

PCI9056-BA66BI None  

PEX8505-AA25BI G PEX8606-BA50BI G Replacement device NOT pin and footprint 
compatible 

PEX8509-AA25BI G PEX8609-BA50BI G Replacement device NOT pin and footprint 
compatible 

PEX8533-AA25BI G PEX8734-AB80BI G Replacement device NOT pin and footprint 
compatible 

PEX8548-AA25BI G PEX8750-AB80BI G Replacement device NOT pin and footprint 
compatible 

PEX8114-BC13BI G PEX8114-BD13BI G  

OXUFS946DSE-LQCG OXUFS944SE-LQCG May not have all required features/functions 

PEX8747-CA80BFBC G PEX8747-CA80FBC G Pin Compatible – check package lid difference  

 

Ordering and Shipments Dates 

Last time order/buy (LTB)  October 20, 2018 

Last time ship (LTS)  April 20, 2019 
 
Please note that Broadcom reserves the rights to limit any last-time buy quantities based on capacity 
and material availability. Orders will be accepted on a non-returnable basis only. 
 
If you have any questions about this obsolescence, please do not hesitate to contact your Broadcom 
sales representative or authorized distributors. 
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